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REF:  A40 High Street, West Wycombe – parking restrictions 
Dear Resident,

Statutory Consultation for the implementation of parking restrictions on A40 High Street, West Wycombe.

Buckinghamshire Highways are proposing to introduce ‘no waiting at any time’ (double yellow line) parking restrictions on a section of A40 High Street, West Wycombe in the vicinity of ‘The Swan Inn’ and ‘The Apple Orchard’. The proposals have been developed to prevent parking in this narrow section, to address the issue of westbound vehicles mounting the footway to allow eastbound vehicles to pass, putting road users – especially pedestrians – at risk. Installing bollards in the footway has previously been considered but ruled out due to site constraints.  Please refer to the attached layout plan showing the location and extent of the proposed parking restrictions.

What can you do?

Details of how to support, comment or object, can be found by visiting the Your Voice Bucks website at https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/ and look for “A40, West Wycombe, ”, where you will find a link to an online survey.

Alternatively, you can email us at: Parkingtro@buckinghamshire.gov.uk or write to us at the address: Buckinghamshire Council, 10th Floor, Walton Street Offices, Walton St, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA with your comments. Consultation documents are also available for in person review in at this address from Monday to Friday between 9am to 5pm. The consultation will close on midnight on Monday 27th May 2024. 

Buckinghamshire Council is obliged to make any representations received in response to this notice, open to inspection under the Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985.

What happens next?

We will develop the proposals based on what residents within the area tell us.  If the feedback shows people support the proposals, we will begin the process of designing and implementing the parking/waiting restriction and will write to you again to confirm the proposal.

This project web page: https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/roads-parking/a40highstreetwestwycombe will keep you updated about the outcome of the consultation.

Yours faithfully, 
Raja Khan
Highway Engineer - Buckinghamshire Highways
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